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POLICY FOR PREGNANT GRADUATE STUDENTS IN LABS 

(to be incorporated into mandatory safety training) 

 

Exposure to certain chemicals, biological agents and radiation has proven harmful to fetuses, 

especially in the first three months. For those pregnant graduate students whose research 

requires them to be present in laboratories where there is a potential biological, chemical or 

radiation risk to her unborn child, the Graduate School strongly recommends that they 

immediately inform their advisers of their pregnancy, and then contact the Office of Risk 

Management. This Office is dedicated to providing professional advice in the areas of safety, 

occupational health, environmental protection and risk management. Safety professionals can 

advise the student (and the adviser) about the effects of harmful materials on the development 

of the fetus, particularly in the critical first three months, and recommend that the woman 

avoid the laboratory for a certain period of time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


